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Emergency ambulance cover available for all PSA/CPSU NSW 
members 

In uncertain times, it is good to know your union has your back.  

As we still continue to deal with COVID-19 we have extended emergency ambulance cover for a further six 

months until February 2021 for all eligible members. 

If members are hit by injury or sickness, for whatever reason, they will get emergency transport to the 

nearest available hospital equipped to deal with their condition, all without the nasty bill at the end. 

We continue to assist members with all COVID-19 related issues, so please call Member Support Centre 

on 1300 772 679 or send email to membersupport@psa.asn.au so we can assist. 

Ambulance cover is for eligible members of the PSA/CPSU NSW who have no other access to coverage 

through private health insurance or other bodies. 

As always, our members also have free journey insurance for travelling to and from work, free personal 

injury insurance, family insurance for $11 per year for the whole household, and a host of shopping 

discounts. 

Download our Emergency Ambulance Cover flyer 

For full terms and conditions, or to make a claim, go to these sites: 

www.psa.asn.au/emergency-ambulance-cover  

www.cpsunsw.org.au/emergency-ambulance-cover  

Not a member? Join now at psa.asn.au or cpsunsw.org.au. 
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